
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     November 1, 2020 

 

JESUS’ TIME:  Samuel!  Samuel!  Speak 

Lord, your servant is listening. In the 

temple, God prepared the boy Samuel to 

serve Him his whole life.  In this lesson, Eli 

shows us a godly attitude which simply 

accepts the Word of the Lord as true and 

right.  For him it meant hardship and 

trouble.  For the Christian who believes and 

trusts in Christ and His work of dying and 

rising for our forgiveness, this Word is great 

comfort, for it declares to us once again 

that God loves us, wants the very best for 

us, and will take care of us – all the way to 

heaven! 

 

FALL is such a fun time of the year! We 

continue to learn about all kinds of things, 

like pumpkins, spiders, nocturnal animals, 

and why the leaves turn colors in the fall.  

The students enjoyed learning about the 

letter Ff, with fish, football, and a French fry 

party with friends on Friday!  The children 

enjoyed simple Halloween activities in their 

classrooms this week.  Check out our Trinity 

Lutheran School and Preschool Facebook 

page for pictures. We painted pumpkins, 

weaved spider webs, played a round of 

pumpkin putt-putt golf, played shape and 

color bingo, and ghost bowling.  The 

children enjoyed a festive monster dance 

party in the gym, and Miss Marshall led us 

in a Spooky Walk on Friday. 

  

BAPTISM THIS WEDNESDAY:  Our 

elementary school friends, Liam and Leila 

Stanton, along with their father, Matthew, 

will be baptized in the Name of God the 

Father, God the Son, and God the Holy 

Spirit, and will become God’s own children 

during the chapel service on Wednesday, 

November 4. We thank God for His gifts of 

forgiveness, life, faith, and salvation. 

 

VETERANS DAY CHAPEL will be held 

November 11.  Please have your child wear 

red, white, and/or blue that day.  Invite 

your family veteran to attend, or let us 

know their name, branch, and rank.  We will 

honor our veterans that day in a special 

service at the church at 8:30 A.M. Principal 

Erickson will lead the service and the 

students will sing songs.  Goodie bags 

available for all attending veterans. 

 

THANKSGIVING BREAK: is the week of 

November 23-27.  There will be no morning 

preschool classes that week.   

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 4: BAPTISM of Liam, 

Leila, and Matthew Stanton at 8:30 A.M. 

 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 11:  Special Veterans Day 

chapel.  Wear red, white, and blue. 

 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 13: Pick up your butter braid 

orders at the school. 

 

NOVEMBER 23-27: THANKSGIVING BREAK.  NO 

MORNING PRESCHOOL.   


